
Replacement of Timber Decking — Stevenson-Mathison Footbridge  

(Pier Park) 

 

PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS: 

The Project scope is as follows: 

 Removal of timber decking; 

 Installation of replacement decking material. 

PROJECT: 

This project provides for the replacement of the 
existing timber decking of the Stevenson-Mathison 
Footbridge located in Pier Park, Urangan with recycled 
plastic decking composite material. 

 

This project was identified for completion as a result 
of inspections carried out as part of Council’s ongoing 
asset inspection program.  

 
PROJECT ESTIMATE: 

$150,000 (this project is funded through the State 

Government’s COVID Works for Queensland Funding 

Program) 

Note: Project milestones are subject to weather and 

may change. 

INDICATIVE PROJECT MILESTONES 

  
August  2020 Quotation Period 

Sept/Oct 2020 Construction Period 

Nov 2020 Project Completion 
The pedestrian management plan that will be put in 
place for the duration of the construction period will 
be developed prior to works commencing; however, it 
should be noted that the bridge will be closed during 
the completion of the deck replacement works, with 
pedestrians directed to use the Pier Street footpath 
whilst the works are completed. 

September 2020 


